Another Working Bee  
One hot Saturday afternoon in November, members again gathered at the home of Margaret Olive to make Breast Care Cushions and Pamper Packs.  While four sewing machines purred away, cushions were pinned and sewn and stuffed at a great rate.  Our next delivery to the Cancer Fund is almost ready bringing our total since commencement in July 2000 to approximately three hundred. Also, Pamper Packs for the women who enter Women’s Shelter were made and filled with personal goodies.  This next batch of thirty will take our delivery to eighty. Some fifty packs have already been given to and appreciated by the women.
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